
        
 
 
 
 
 

August 14, 2001 
 
 
 
Mr. Mark A. Colomb, Director 
Jackson State University 
P.O. Box 17309 
Jackson, MS 39217-0209 
 
Dear Mr. Colomb: 
 
Thank you for your kind invitation asking Governor Musgrove to 
attend or send a representative to the meeting at the Mississippi 
Urban Research Center on Tuesday, August 21, 2001.  
Unfortunately, due to a conflicting commitment, Governor 
Musgrove will not be able to attend; however, he has asked 
someone from his Constituent Services Area to attend on his behalf.  
Please expect a call from our representative in the near future to 
touch base with you on their appearance for the Governor. 

 

Governor Musgrove regrets he will not have the opportunity to 
share in this special occasion and sends his best wishes for a 
successful event.  Should you have any questions, please contact 
me by phone (601) 359-2217 or by fax (601) 359-3741. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Jill Jumper 
Scheduling Coordinator 

 
JJ / tc



      
 
 
 
 
 

August 14, 2001 
 
 
 
Ms. Gloria McCray Watson 
500 West County Line Road 
Taugaloo, MS 39174 
 
Dear Ms. Watson: 
 
Thank you for your kind invitation asking Governor Musgrove to 
attend the Reception & Farewell Celebration honoring Dr. & Mrs. 
Joe A. Lee on Friday, August 24, 2001.  Unfortunately, due to a 
conflicting commitment, Governor Musgrove will not be able to 
attend; however, he has asked his Citizens and Community Services 
Director, Ms. Armerita Tell to attend on his behalf.  Please expect a 
call from Ms. Tell or someone in her office to touch base with you 
on her appearance for the Governor. 

 

Governor Musgrove regrets he will not have the opportunity to 
share in this special occasion and sends his best wishes for a 
successful event.  Should you have any questions, please contact 
me by phone (601) 359-2217 or by fax (601) 359-3741. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Jill Jumper 
Scheduling Coordinator 
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August 14, 2001 
 
 
 
Mr. Paul Buehler, State Director 
Social Security Administration 
Room 301, 100 West Capitol Street 
Jackson, MS 39269 
 
Dear Mr. Buehler: 
 
Thank you for your kind invitation asking Governor Musgrove to 
attend the Open House for the I-Office on Wednesday, August 15, 
2001.  Unfortunately, due to a conflicting commitment, Governor 
Musgrove will not be able to attend; however, he has asked 
someone from his Constituent Services Area to attend on his behalf.  
Please expect a call from our representative in the near future to 
touch base with you on their appearance for the Governor. 

 

Governor Musgrove regrets he will not have the opportunity to 
share in this special occasion and sends his best wishes for a 
successful event.  Should you have any questions, please contact 
me by phone (601) 359-2217 or by fax (601) 359-3741. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Jill Jumper 
Scheduling Coordinator 
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August 14, 2001 
 
 
 
Mr. Matt Jones 
652 Belleveu Drive 
Madison, MS  39110 
 
Dear Mr. Jones: 
 
Thank you for your kind invitation asking Governor Musgrove to 
attend the Life Share "Ronald McDonald House" Ground Breaking 
Ceremony on Friday, September 7, 2001.  Unfortunately, due to a 
conflicting commitment, Governor Musgrove will not be able to 
attend; however, he has asked his Policy Liaison, Mrs. Kelly Riley 
to attend on his behalf.  Please expect a call from Ms. Riley in the 
near future to touch base with you on her appearance for the 
Governor. 

 

Governor Musgrove regrets he will not have the opportunity to 
share in this special occasion and sends his best wishes for a 
successful event.  Should you have any questions, please contact 
me by phone (601) 359-2217 or by fax (601) 359-3741. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Jill Jumper 
Scheduling Coordinator 
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August 14, 2001 
 
 
 
Mr. Rick Kendrick 
104 Wiggins Road 
Columbia, MS 39429 
 
Dear Mr. Kendrick: 
 
Thank you for your kind invitation asking Governor Musgrove to 
schedule an appointment to meet with you.  Unfortunately, 
Governor Musgrove is unable to schedule an appointment to meet 
with you at this time; however, he has asked his Chief Legal 
Counsel, Mr. Peyton Prospere to meet with you on his behalf.  
Please expect a call from Mr. Prospere or his assistant in the near 
future to schedule a convenient time for you to meet with him. 

 

Governor Musgrove regrets he will not have the opportunity to 
share in this special occasion and sends his best wishes for a 
successful event.  Should you have any questions, please contact 
me by phone (601) 359-2217 or by fax (601) 359-3741. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Jill Jumper 
Scheduling Coordinator 
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August 14, 2001 
 
 
 
Mr. Jimmy Hood 
Hood Cable 
490 East Woodrow Wilson Drive 
Jackson, MS  39216 
 
Dear Mr. Hood: 
 
Thank you for your kind invitation asking Governor Musgrove to 
schedule an appointment to meet with you.  Unfortunately, 
Governor Musgrove is unable to meet with you at this time; 
however, he has asked his Economic Development Director, Mr. 
Steve Hale to meet with you on his behalf.  Please expect a call 
from Mr. Hale in the near future to schedule a convenient time for 
you to meet with him. 

 

Governor Musgrove regrets he will not have the opportunity to 
share in this special occasion and sends his best wishes for a 
successful event.  Should you have any questions, please contact 
me by phone (601) 359-2217 or by fax (601) 359-3741. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Jill Jumper 
Scheduling Coordinator 
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